
Manager’s Report 

September 2023 
 

• We currently have 55 on the hangar wai�ng list 
and 31 on the ground lease wai�ng list.  Two 
hangars came available just this week and will 
be occupied by October 1st with no loss of 
revenue. 

• Town of Beaufort Fire Marshal will conduct an 
inspec�on of all hangars on October 9th. 

• I will present three quotes for a self-closing 
flammable safety cabinet for Anthony’s 
maintenance shop for approval.   

• New 911 address signs for the hangar areas 
have been delivered and Anthony will be pu�ng 
those up asap. 

• Some of the new hangars have developed leaks 
a�er the storm this past weekend.  Trader 
Construc�on has been no�fied and they are 
going to be sending someone out to assess. 


